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TO:
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Council President Bernard “Jack” Young

FROM: Peter Little, Executive Director

DATE:  October 11,2016 PARKING

OF BALTIMORE CITY

RE:  Council Bill 16-0733 AUTHORITY

I am herein reporting on City Council Bill 16-0733 introduced by Councilmember Curran
at the request of Northwood SC, LLC.

The purpose of this bill is to repeal Ordinance 77-501, as amended by Ordinances 91-676
and 99-383, which designated certain properties as a Business Planned Unit Development
known as Loch Raven Boulevard and Argonne Drive.

The Parking Authority of Baltimore City (PABC) reviewed the proposed legislation and
has determined that there would be no negative impact to parking in the area as a result of
the passing of this bill.

Based on the comments above, the Parking Authority of Baltimore City does not oppose
the passage of City Council Bill 16-0733.

\)OSY OWO%/Q

200W.LOMBARD STREET*SUITEB *BALTIMORE*MD 21201+ P:443.573.2800+F:410.685.1557




